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The Procedures and Committees Bylaw, 2014 - Proposed 
Amendments for Hybrid Meetings 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the amendments to The Procedures and Committees Bylaw, 2014 to better 

accommodate hybrid meetings, as outlined in the report of the City Clerk dated 
August 23, 2021, be approved, and 

2. That the City Solicitor be instructed to make the necessary amendments to The 
Procedures and Committees Bylaw, 2014 for consideration by City Council on 
August 30, 2021. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on August 23, 2021, 
considered a report from of the City Clerk regarding the above. 
 
The Committee also resolved that virtual/remote meetings resume until further notice – 
working with the Emergency Management Organization and Saskatchewan Health 
Authority to determine when in-person meetings resume. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the City Clerk dated August 23, 2021 
 


